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Q. (PUB-NP-12) The response discusses various means for mitigating customer rate 1 

impacts owing to Muskrat Falls. It is stated “Government has indicated that it intends 2 

to limit residential rates to approximately 17¢/kWh.” Is NP aware of any other 3 

Government commitment or direction (besides the source quoted in footnote 16) 4 

that it intends to limit customer rate impacts? 5 

 6 
A. There have been numerous public Government indications that customer rate impacts are 7 

to be limited.  Other than these public indications, Newfoundland Power is not aware of 8 

any specific Government commitment or direction on this topic. 9 


